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[EXTERNAL] Support for Hope Springs

amruge@juno.com

Mon 5/2/2022 5:17 PM

To:Josh Olhava <Josh.Olhava@Greeleygov.com>;

This brief email is to voice my support of the Hope Springs development to be discussed at the meeting on Thursday, May 5th. For more
than 30 years the Greeley-Weld Habitat for Humanity affiliate has been building quality, affordable homes to house qualified, hard working
homeowners. The need is even greater now and this planned development will help many families afford 'forever' homes.

Thank you,
Marian Ruge
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